
Union Board Meeting # 30 April 15, 1958

the meeting was called to order by the president, Bob Shula. The minutes
were read and approved.

Bob said that not all of the Union reports were given to Jim. He also
reminded us that the installation banquet was to begin at 6:00 p.m., Friday, April
18. All new Board members, Sandy, and Mike shoal be at the Union at 4:30 for
election of officers.

Dave was voted to be the ex officio general chairman of the two events of projects
which he suggested: 1) The Gavel Club and 2) The exhibit comm.

Wmny turned in the fine money which was to be used for a senior celebration.

Jerry asked the aid board to attend the '.g Ten bowlingg Tournament Reception from
4: 00-5:00 in the amrine Room on Friday, April 18.

Dave told us that.there would be a tea in the main lounge from 4:00-5:00 on Sunday,
April 20. This is the first day of the Art Festival.

JANE Tonight are the Quiz Bowl Semi-finals.

Bob gave an informal farewell to the Board and thanked everyone for working so
hard for him. Sim seconded this.

''ere being no further business, the final Union Board meeting for this Board
was adjourned.

Respectfully submitted,

Ginny Sly, Secretary

Bob Shula, President


